Office of the Provost Lowden Hall 305-307

January 28, 1985

Professor Rebekka Struik Department of Mathematics Box 426 University of Colorado Boulder, Colorado 80309

Dear Rebekka:

I understand that reservations on planes to Casper can be difficult to secure because of the limited flights. Can you provide me with a few more details about the time of the meeting. I plan to go ahead and make my plane reservations as soon as I get the meeting schedule.

Sincerely,

Lida K. Barrett Associate Provost

LKB:dd